
HOW TO SUPPORT
EMPLOYEES 
DURING A WARN

EMPLOYER NOTICE
A company closure is a sensitive issue for workers. It's
important to make a formal announcement and
prepare a formal letter announcing the company
closure. In the letter, reiterate what you have told the
employees and include a timeline for the closure. A
formal letter serves as proof that the company
closure has been officially announced, and it is
helpful if your employees need to apply for public
assistance or benefits.

SEVERANCE PACKAGE?
When possible, offer your employees a severance
package. This will help them to continue paying their
bills while they search for another job. If you cannot
afford severance, provide employees with sufficient
notice and continue to pay them until the closing. In
addition to severance, consider paying out unused
vacation or sick time.

PROVIDE RESOURCES &
ASSISTANCE
Rapid Response provides valuable information and
services to assist affected workers with re-
employment opportunities at no cost. Services
include career counseling, job search assistance,
resume preparation, unemployment insurance,
education/training information, and assistance with
housing, utilities, transportation, and veteran
services.

WHAT IS A WARN? 
The Worker Adjustment & Retraining Notification Act
(WARN) is a federal law that requires employers to provide
advanced notification to workers when faced with a plant
closing or mass layoff. This early notice provides workers and
their families with transition time to adjust to the prospective
loss of employment. Employees can seek new employment
opportunities and receive support from ARIZONA@WORK.
Additionally, they can pursue skill training or retraining to
enhance their competitiveness in the job market.

RAPID RESPONSE ACTIVITIES
PROVIDE MULTIPLE BENEFITS TO
YOUR COMPANY, INCLUDING: 

Lower Unemployment
Insurance costs as workers are
re-employed more quickly.
Absenteeism is lessened
because affected employees
are not taking time from their
current work to look for new
employment
Positive community impact

BENEFITS OF RAPID
RESPONSE SERVICES

HOW TO GET
STARTED?
Contact your State Rapid Response Team by
email at AZRapidResponse@azdes.gov.

Individuals impacted by this layoff can visit
www.ARIZONAatWORK for reemployment
and community services.
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